
I believe this act is deeply flawed. The premise upon which it is based is factually incorrect, 
and will lead to incorrect accusals which the average internet user may not be equipped to 
refute. if notices are to be sent out by mail, these notices should be sent out *special 
delivery* to ensure they have been delivered. Additionally, the allowed response time should 
be 28 days to allow for slow post/public holidays etc.  
 
I would want some formal safeguards that legal downloads will not be targetted (ie 
distributions of Linux, or public domain material) 


